
• From: paulslater
Sent: April-18-17 7:29 AM
To: Office of the Mayor; Ferguson, Lloyd
Cc: Whitehead, Terr ; cle k@hamilton.ca
Subject: Re: Auditor General LRT program review

Re: My letter calling for an LRT review by the Auditor General of
Ontario dated 2017-03-20.

Dear Mayor Fred Eisenberger and Councillor Lloyd Ferguson

1. Together, WE should ask the Auditor General to review the out¬
dated practices being used on Hamilton LRT.

2. Together, WE should demand affordable infrastructure.

3. Together, WE should set our sights on becoming a Smart
Sustainable City.

With the re-introduction of Councillor Whitehead's Motion (9.1), I ask
that you both ask Council to vote in favour of this Motion on
Wednesday, April 19th.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Slater

Hamilton (Ancaster) resident

Sent from my iPadPro



To:
Mayor Fred Eisenberger and,
Councillor Lloyd Ferguson (Ward 12, Ancaster)

Cc:
Office of the City Clerk (Correspondence re: 28-Mar-2017 QIC)
Councillor Terry Whitehead (Ward 8, West Mountain)
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